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20th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Re: Industrial Action 1st February 2023 

Many of you will be aware that the NEU Teaching Union has announced a series of strikes with the 

first strike due to take place on Wednesday February 1st, 2023. 

Some, not all, of our teaching staff are members of the NEU and may choose to support the strike 

which will invariably affect the provision we are able to provide on that day. 

We are working on plans to mitigate the impact on our students, and we will communicate those 

plans to you as soon as possible. 

Where possible, we will prioritise: 

•             Vulnerable children and young people 
•             Students due to take public exams and other formal assessments 
 

For information, the other planned strike dates are Thursday 2nd, Wednesday 15th and Thursday 16th 

March 2023. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr M Avoth 
Principal 
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